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The next meeting of the GBOS will be November 14 at:

Keller Williams Building

18050 Saturn Lane

Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  

Refreshments will be potluck.

Members are asked to bring a plant to “clean up” for a judging demonstration.

Here is your “Orchid Tip” for November, provided by Monty McGinnis:

After years of “casual” growing I decided to get serious and learn how to grow Orchids.  I joined Galveston Bay Orchid Society and tapped the brains of long time growers.  I went to shows, visited greenhouses and surfed the net.  The answers were helpful but a “secret” was nowhere to be found.  The secret I came to know is my own.  Each of us must use the tips, suggestions, and hints, and adapt them to their unique growing environment.  There is no one right way to grow an Orchid.  You must find what works for you in your less-than-tropical environment.  The right amount of light and wet-to-dry watering cycle will result in a happy, blooming plant.  If a plant dies, inspect it closely to determine what went wrong, adjust, and don’t be discouraged.  Try, try, again!  
You’ll know you’re a real Orchid grower, and addict, when you’re just as excited about a new fat green root as you are a new flower.
This month’s p is taken from a recent arcle by Frank Zacharia published by AOS.

Many of you recognize the real estate adage about what three factors determine the price of a property, 

Locaon, Locaon, Locaon!  In growing orchids there is a similar adage.  THE three most important 

factors are: Light, Light, Light!  Plants get over 90% of their food by capturing the energy of the sun.  Not 

enough and the plant can starve or just lanquish and not bloom.  Di2erent orchid types, genera, require 

di2erent light levels and amounts.  Both the intensity and duraon of light determines the health and 

blooming cycle of the orchid.  American Orchid Society culture sheets will tell you the opmum range of 

light each type needs.  A parcular orchid can tolerate more light at cooler temperatures so in the 

Summer with more direct sun and higher temps air circulaon is necessary to cool plants.  In the winter 

with lower temperatures more intense light is tolerated.  Today there are smartphone apps that will 

accurately read the light level.  Then, refer to the culture sheets to see if your plant is being fed properly


If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  
LindaB7x7@YAHOO.COM
Secretary:  Linda Baker
Galveston Orchid Society Web Page - www.galvestonbayorchidsociety.org
